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Palliative Care is the right of every Canadian.
Uniform standards and delivery of palliative care 
is essential to ALL Canadians.



Canadians agree that palliative care is an important component of healthcare that needs to be accessible and available to all. 
Identifying palliative care as an insured health service covered under the Canada Health Act is essential so that ALL Canadians 
can access palliative care.

Equally important is for the federal government to develop a national strategy for uniform standards and delivery of palliative 
care as defined by the World Health Organization.

As a federal representative what can you do to offer and provide better palliative care for Canadians?  

A reply to my concern is requested.
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